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Reference: FOI.ICB-2223/133 
 
Subject: NHS111 Contract 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

1. Provide the end dates and details for all current NHS 111 
contracts within your geography? (including contracts that 
sit across ICS boundaries) 

2. If there is an option to extend the contract, has it been 
triggered and if so when does it end? 

3. Provide the estimated procurement announcements 
dates for renewal of the contracts above? 

4. Provide the name and email address for the NHS 
procurement manager responsible for each contract. 

1. The SevernSide Integrated Urgent Care Service contract ends 
31 March 2026. It is a collaboration between Practice Plus 
Group and Brisdoc. 

2. There is a further three-year option that can be triggered. 
3. Procurement announcements are either November 2024 or 

November 2027, depending on the whether the extension 
option is triggered. 

4. Nicholas Evans - nick.evans6@nhs.net  

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 6 December 2022 and has been approved for release by Sarah 
Truelove, Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


